
FRIDAY September 18th, 2015  

The following colleges and universities will visit Wheaton High School to 

speak with interested juniors and seniors.  Please get a pass from Mrs. 

Hammond Davis in the College & Career Center or Mrs. Chance in the 

Counseling office to attend: 

Montgomery College - TODAY at 10:30am and Alderson Broadus at 11:30am  

Stevenson University - Tuesday, September 22th @ 11:0am  

Hood College - Thursday, September 24th @ 9:30am  

Bowie State University - Thursday, September 24th at 10:30am  

Please stop by the College & Career Center to pick up a copy of the College 

Corner that has all of the college visits for the month. 

CollegeTracks Seniors in ACT Prep---if you are planning to take the October 

ACT you need to register by TODAY! Come to the College and Career Center 

to register. 

Key club meeting will be held in the Auditorium today during 1st half lunch.  

All the key club members should report on time. Students who have signed 

up to join key club, please bring membership dues tomorrow. 

Attention all staff and students!  Don’t forget!  Monday is picture day. 

Attention all students!  The yearbook is on sale NOW for $60.  You must 

place your order by Friday, September 25th before the price goes up in 

October.  Please see Ms. Brandon in room 358 for more details. 

The Debate team will meet TODAY during lunch in room 368. All members 

must attend. If you have any questions see Ms. Sullivan.  

Hey guys!  Next week is Homecoming Spirit Week.  The Money War is a 

battle between each class to try and raise the most money for their class. It 

is a fundraiser for each class that also counts for points towards the 

homecoming games.  Make sure to keep donating to your class officers and 



don’t forget the winning class will get their funds matched up to $1000 by 

the school SGA. The money war ends next Friday!” 

Homecoming week starts this Monday so make sure you bring your spirit! To 

kick off the week, our spirit day for Monday is Formal Wear. Come dressed in 

your best for spirit, as well as your class picture. Homecoming dance tickets 

are on sale starting Monday for $15 during lunch by the knight mural. Make 

sure you pick one up before its too late!” 

Attention ALL classes - Show your class pride. Come out to help with 

homecoming hallway decorations.  For SENIORS! Ms. Bixby’s office, Room 

238B is open every day after school until 5:30pm.  For Juniors, Mrs. Mason’s 

room is open during lunch and after school. For Sophomores! they will be 

meeting everyday after school in Ms. Sullivan’s room – 368  And for the 

Freshmen, see Ms. Grandusky in room 357 for more information. 

Do you think you have what it takes to be homecoming king or queen? How 

about prince or princess, duke or dutchess, count or countess, baron or 

baroness? If so please see Mr. Helberg in room 258 no later than TODAY. 

Anyone interested in working for our TV and Video production Club, see Mr 

Gallagher in room 210C during lunch or after school. 

Attention all students.  Ms. Bixby is the new Student Service Learning 

Coordinator.  Please put all completed SSL forms in the box on her office 

door in room 238B. The deadline to submit your summer hours is next Friday 

- September 25.  For more information, check the bulletin board outside 

room 238.  

Congratulations to the girls varsity field hockey team for winning their third 

straight game over Einstein yesterday, 2-0. Goals were scored by Melissa 

Rodriguez and Tiffany Pauls as Samantha Jacobson earned her first shutout 

of the season. The lady knights are now 3-0 on the season, way to go girls! 

Congratulations to the boys’ varsity soccer for their 2 to 1 overtime win over 

Rockville. Nickolas Langat scored both goals. 


